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Contact:   Sally Cannon Hein
shein@cityofbowie.org
301-809-3014

Office Space Available For Non-Profits
At the Kenhill Center in Bowie

The Kenhill Center, located at 2614 Kenhill Drive, Bowie, MD is currently home to a 
number of City of Bowie government offices as well as non-profit organizations serving 
residents of the City.  The City of Bowie Youth Services Bureau, the City TV Studio, the 
Bowie Boys and Girls Club, the South Bowie Boys and Girls Club, Will to Win, 
COMCAST, the Bowie Community Media Corporation, the Greater Bowie Chamber of 
Commerce, the Unity Center of Light and the Bowie Food Pantry & Emergency Aid 
Fund all maintain offices in the building.  Rooms in the building are also available to 
community groups for meetings.

At the present time, a limited number of office suites, ranging from 900 to 1,800 square 
feet, are available for lease to organizations with non-profit status that who are located 
within the incorporated limits of the City of Bowie or thatwho serve residents of the City.

Applications, s along with additional information and rental rates can be obtained by 
contacting Sally Cannon Hein, Assistant Director of the Department of Community 
Services at shein@cityofbowie.org or 301-809-3014.
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